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Parent volunteers can assist our elementary 
schools by: 
1. Assisting with non-instructional tasks 
2. Provide teachers with more time to work with 

students 
3. Provide individual attention to students who 

need more one-to-one interaction 
4. Read or be read to by students 
5. Volunteers who do not have children in school 

must also be fingerprinted 
6. Volunteers are to be supervised at all times 

when working with children 
7. Volunteers must receive training to use die-cut 

or copy machines 

Please remember that all adults are role models for 
our students. For more information, please contact 
your designated school site. 

LANGUAGE TRANSLATION SERVICES 
Language translation services are available for 
Parents/Guardians during meetings with school staff 
members. Parents/Guardians needing this service 
should inform the teacher or the school office staff. 
Requests must be made 10 school days in advance. 

LOST AND FOUND 
If a student loses any personal items such as a 
wallet, purse, jacket, or textbook, he/she should 
check with the lost and found. Please put names 
on clothing and personal items brought to school. 
All unclaimed items will be sent to charitable 
organizations at the end of each quarter. 

Media Release - Local and State 
Publications and Social Media 
We value and applaud our student successes. 
Opportunities may arise when a student is to be 
recognized for their outstanding achievement. 
Student’s first name, last name and photograph 
may be released to the media only if written 
parental permission has been submitted. Note: If 
permission is not granted, your child will not be able 
to be included in any newspaper articles outlining 
accomplishments. 

MONEY 
Students should never bring large amounts of cash 
to school. School personnel will attempt to locate 
any lost money, but the person bringing money 
to school is responsible for it. The school will not 
be held liable for missing or stolen money that a 
student brings to school. 

PETS AND OTHER ANIMALS 
For the safety of all students, please do not 
bring pets on campus, including during arrival 
and dismissal. Pets may NOT be brought to the 
classroom without prior permission from the 
principal. Animals cannot be transported by school 
buses. If a pet follows a student to school, the office 
will contact the student’s home to arrange for pet 
pick up. If the parents cannot be contacted, then 
animal control will be notified. 

SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
All MUSD elementary schools will communicate 
school activities, notes and calendars to parents 
on a regular basis. Students should recognize 
the importance of taking all notices home to their 
family. 

The weekly or monthly newsletter 
(varies by site) is available on each 
school website. If you have provided the 
school with your email, please check this 
regularly for electronic communication. 

SCHOOL PICTURES 
A commercial company takes individual and group 
photographs in the fall and spring. Packets of 
color photos will be offered for sale to parents. 
Students may wear dress clothes for the fall formal 
pictures if staying within the appropriate dress code 
guidelines. 

5-302 © STUDENT DRESS 
The school district has the responsibility to promote 
the basic rules of sanitation, safety, neatness, and 
modesty while students are on campus. Students 
should dress in a manner that, in addition to the 
following guidelines, takes into consideration 
the educational environment, safety, health, and 
welfare of self and others. Students will not dress 
in a manner that disrupts the learning process. 
Each student must keep in mind that he/she 
is a representative of MUSD and the Maricopa 
community. 
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